

Cohase Chamber of Commerce serving Haverhill & Piermont, & Orford, NH and Fairlee, Bradford & Newbury, VT

October 4, 2016

Mr. Brian Hanson Town Administrator Town of Fairlee P.O. Box 95 Fairlee, VT 05045

Dear Brian:

I am writing to you to thank you for your town's financial support in 2016 and to formally request your continued financial support for 2017. We respectfully request that you consider funding the Cohase Chamber of Commerce again this year at the rate of \$0.25 per capita for 2017.

2016 has been a very busy year for us and by the close of this year, we will have sponsored over 14 events that have helped to promote business, community and tourism within our area in addition to our normal committee efforts and outreach. In particular, our Garden Tour which was centered in Fairlee brought over 90 people to the area to view the beautiful gardens in Fairlee, Orford and surrounding communities. In addition, our Annual Meeting will once again be held in beautiful Fairlee at the Lake Morey Resort.

I will be certain to forward our Annual Report for 2016 to your office in early January for inclusion within your Town's Annual Report, if desired.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if I can be of assistance in any way in facilitating this request.

Sincerely,

Erik Volk

Executive Director

Our Mission: